From: Erik Wallenius [mailto:erik@ward43.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 2:52 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: disclosure - office chairs

Sir,

Two (2) swivel chairs were given to our office by members of the band Chicago.

We plan to accept them on behalf of the City of Chicago, and they will remain around our conference room table for meetings, etc..

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Erik Wallenius
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward

